
 

 
 

Clare Swimming Club @ SVCS 
We need you for 2021! 

 
Since 2009, Clare Swimming Club has worked alongside SVCS to open it’s 
outdoor pool to the local community for 4 weeks during the school holidays. 
With qualified lifeguards in attendance, the pool offers a lifeline for affordable 
& local swimming during the long summer break.  
 

In 2021, the pool will be open from Monday July 19th - Friday August 
13th. Swim sessions are from 10am-1pm & 2pm-5pm and cost £2 per person.  

 
The pool is run by volunteers – not for profit. To open, we need one volunteer 
per session to sit by the gate and manage pool numbers. It’s easy to do and 
very sociable. If you have a couple of hours free this summer, we’d really 
appreciate your help in keeping the pool running. Please check out the 
volunteer’s calendar on our Facebook site to sign-up or get further 
information. 
 
 

www.facebook.com/clareswimmingpool 
 

Please do not volunteer if you have young children to supervise in 
the pool 


